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NOTICE    Date: 2074/02/11 

 

This is to notify all the concerned faculty members of this faculty that Professor Kobayashi 

Memorial Foundation established under this faculty has received an offer for the following 

training program in Azabu University, Japan from August 20-29, 2017. Please submit your 

application not later than Jestha 14, office time, addressing to the Dean of the faculty showing 

your subject/area relevancy for the training program. Include a copy of your recent CV and a 

citizenship certificate. Faculty member must hold a permanent position and should be under 40 

years old (as of 1st September 2017) and preferably have in-depth knowledge in infectious 

diseases and diagnostics  
 

Name of the Training: Diagnostic methods for veterinary and zoonotic diseases 

 

Training outline: Since the course will be at an advanced level, the trainee should have a 

veterinary license and should be a young faculty member. The course is unique because it 

emphasized on bench-work and practical techniques that will be carried out as a group consisting 

of faculty staff and graduate students from different countries including Japan. Diagnostic 

methods for virus, bacteria and parasites will carried out. Participants will be requested to submit 

a poster of their research results and expected to defend their poster presentation. Discussion of 

their research, culture, veterinary education, etc., will be encouraged among the participants. 
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